“We are being bullied to participate in medical assistance dying” 
Alert from a growing number of Canadian physicians
News Release
Physicians’ Alliance Against Euthanasia
Montréal, March 9, 2020 – The Physicians’ Alliance against Euthanasia has received reports that unwilling physicians are being pressured and bullied to participate in Medical Assistance in Dying (MAiD): euphemism for euthanasia and assisted suicide.  Fearing reprisals, physicians have asked that no information that could identify them be disclosed. The pressure has been intense for many physicians, especially amongst palliative specialists, some leaving even before this latest development.
See full text at https://www.consciencelaws.org/blog/uncategorized/10046/

